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D- 07-24-03 

Date:  7/29/2024 

Bulletin: All Dealers and Tag and Title Agencies 

From:  Business Licensing and Compliance 

RE: Prior registration fees for CVR clients   

Purpose: 

In response to the CVR cyber incident, the MVA has made updates to the system to calculate 

June transactions using the fees prior to the July 1st changes.   

Summary: 

For dealers and tag and title agencies that had CVR as an ERT vendor during the month of June, 

the MVA will calculate any incoming ERT transactions that took place in June with the previous 

registration fees. The “dealer deliver date” and/or the “paperwork received date” must have a 

June date for the system to calculate the transaction with June fees.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us at 410-787-2952 or mvabldisd@mdot.maryland.gov.   
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